
Learning Focus
Next week our Year 6 students will sit their SATs

tests in English and Maths. While the tests provide
valuable data and information which will help with
their transition to high school, at William Stockton

we stress that these tests do not define a child.
They do not show their amazing personalities or

their talents in other areas of the curriculum which
we see every day. 

The most important message we are sending is to
not worry about the SATs. The children have been
working hard all year and this is their opportunity

to show how much they have learnt. 
It’s just four days, Year 6 - that’s all, you’ve got
this! We encourage you to eat well, get a good

night’s sleep and try to limit your screen time (just
a bit).

Dates and Notices
Monday 13th - 16th May - Y6 SATS week
Monday 20th May - Reception Creepy Crawly show 
Tuesday 21st May - Y6 SnapTrap performance
Friday 24th May - School finishes for half term
Monday 3rd June - School closed - INSET day
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens
Tuesday 4th June - 14th June - Year 4 National
Multiplication Check
Tuesday 18th June - EYFS, KS1 and Nursery Sports’ Day
Wednesday 19th June -  KS2 Sports’ Day

Number Smart Ava O (5/6F)

Self Smart Akai M-O (3/4S)

People Smart Piotr N (3/4S)

Art Smart Ava K (5/6M)

Body Smart Isabell H (1W)

Music Smart Priya C (RD)

Nature Smart Imogen K (2H)

Word Smart Scarlett H

Smart Learner Pheobe D (5/6D)

Class Percentage

RG 96%

2H 97%

3/4M 96%

5/6C 95%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Logan B (3/4M)

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

A massive well done to 1W for their fantastic class assembly! It
was brilliant to see such a wonderful display of all their hard

work and learning. A big thank you to all the parents and
carers who came along to support too.

Next week is going to be a jam-packed one for Year 6, but don't
worry, we know you can smash it! We are so incredibly proud

of each and every one of you for the dedication and effort
you've been putting in. Keep up the great work!

Just a little reminder to make sure you're in school on time
this week. It would be amazing to have as many of you as

possible for breakfast together. Let's kick off each day right!

Good luck to ourYear 6s.  You will‘smash it!’ We areincredibly proud of
you all.

Thank you to 1Wfor a fabulousassembly today. 

SMART Awards

Congratulations to Mrs

Holliday and her husband

as they have welcomed

their beautiful baby into

the world!  Another

member of the WS

family!
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